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Sinethemba Secondary School
Report on the new computer room
As previously reported we have received a grant of R200 000 from SuperFood Store for the development of a new computer room. This report summarises the budget decisions made by the financial sub-committee.

The amount of R200 000 was sub-divided in categories on the advice of the donor. It is recommended that the budget be allocated as follows:

Table – Proposed expenditure
	Number of computers
	20
	

	Number of Staff
	30
	 

	
	Unit cost
	Total

	Computers 
	5000
	R 100 000

	Infrastructure
	400
	R 8 000

	Network
	1000
	 R 20 000

	Software costs
	1000
	R 20 000

	Printer
	3000
	R 3 000

	Data projector
	15000
	R 15 000

	Consumables
	1000
	R 1 000

	Staff development
	1000
	R 30 000

	Insurance
	3000
	R 3 000

	TOTAL
	
	R 200 000


